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MEMBER QUESTIONS 
 

 
QUESTION 

 

Member Question submitted by Cllr Marcus Vickers for response by the Cabinet 
Member for Regeneration & Housing (Cllr Nigel Cooke):- 
 
“The last 3 editions of the Councils “Stockton News” publication have included the same 
copy and paste information regarding Billingham. For absolute clarity to our residents in 
the Borough, particularly Billingham, can the leader of the Council please confirm that 
during round 2 of the Government’s Levelling Up Funds, made available in April 2022, 
this Council followed the application guidance and eligibility criteria?” 
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Member Question submitted by Cllr Marcus Vickers for response by the Leader of the 
Council (Cllr Bob Cook):- 
 
“I welcome all opportunities to work collaboratively and effectively with all partners and 
neighbours to ensure a greater quality, efficient and productive service to tax paying 
residents of Billingham and Stockton. To ensure Stockton Borough Council taxpayers 
money is spent only on our residents, will the Council Leader confirm that no 
conversations have taken place with other Local Authorities with a view to merging, and 
assure our residents that any proposal to merge in the future would be given short 
shrift?” 
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Member Question submitted by Cllr Niall Innes for response by the Leader of the 
Council (Cllr Bob Cook):- 
 
“Can the Leader of the Council inform us the Total Amount it has cost the residents of 
this Borough to send Councillors/Cabinet Members to awards ceremonies for 2022 and 
2023?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


